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SMFA Bulletin: 18th September 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have really enjoyed spending time in class this week, getting to know 

the children. In Year 5 and 6 we talked about being aspirational and 

how it is important to put effort in to achieve our goals. The children 

decided that being an astronaut required the most effort! Year 3 and 

4 have been designing their own flags for their House Team and I am 

pleased to announce that last week Panthers won the House Cup. 

Well done to all of the children in Panther House! 

On Wednesday, I went on a Scavenger Hunt with Year 1 and 2. The 

children then created their own pieces of art work with the pieces 

they had found – we disinfected everything first though! Mr 

Girdlestone and Miss Higgins have been covering in classes most of 

this week and it has been lovely to see the 

children outside learning to play netball and 

rugby in a COVID safe way. 

On Monday morning we were visited by 

pixies and they decided to build a house in 

one of our trees. All of the children across 

the school have written stories about the 

pixies and the mischief they have been up to! 

By the end of next week children will be given 

a reading book to take home. They will be 

able to change their reading book once a 

week. When books are returned, we will store them for 72 hours 

before another child can use them. We will also start to send 

homework out next week. 

 

SEND 

Mrs Wadsworth has sent out letters this week regarding 

appointments to discuss any child on the SEND register. Please could 

you return your slip to let her know whether you will be attending 

the online meeting as soon as possible, thank you. 

 

Health and Safety 

On Wednesday morning we had the road traffic police patrolling the 

roads around the school site. Please can I remind anyone who drives 

their child to school that you should not be parking on the yellow zig 

zag lines and that it is not safe to park in the middle of the road and 

let your children out. 

I would also like to remind people of the importance of social 

distancing at drop off and pick up times, as well as advise anyone over 

the age of 11 to wear a face mask. If you do wear a disposable face 

mask, please can you dispose of it in a bin at home because we have 

found several on the pavements outside the school gates. 

 
 

House Points 

Owls 
969 

Panthers 
1024 

Dragons 
929 

Dolphins 
955 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

Julia Donaldson  72.1% 

Judith Kerr  89.4% 

Oliver Jeffers  91.2% 

Roald Dahl  87.6% 

Enid Blyton  89.3% 

Jacqueline Wilson  89.7% 

Michael Morpurgo  82% 

J K Rowling  87% 

Michael Rosen  88.5% 

 

Attendance:  

 

Please note that attendance in school is 

statutory. It is important that the children 

do not miss out on any more learning time. 

Thank you for your support with this 

matter. 
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